From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Date: Friday, February 8, 2019 3:14:51 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 9:40 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| GG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Danielle Knight

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

On what planet does it seem reasonable to increase rates every 6 months for a service that is already abhorrently and
inexplicably expensive? What possible justification does Enbridge have for this proposed increase? Have its
directors tired of their 2018 Lamborghinis and want newer, nicer models?

Most Ontarians already struggle with their winter heating costs. The charges incurred are dubious at best - storage

and delivery? Okay. Why stop there?

Why not charge for the property taxes of their corporate offices? Brenda in accounting’s daily lunch tab?

NO TO THE INCREASE. How about effectively managing your employees and your company in order to deliver
the best possible services WITH WHAT YOU ALREADY HAVE. It’s called the cost of doing business. Stop
lining your pockets with the hard-earned dollars of Ontario’s working citizens because you don’t know how to run a

company. Unbelievable.

-- Attachment --
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